
KEEDYSVILLE PLANNING AND ZONING                                          
MEETING November 9, 2015 7:01PM 
 
Attending members: Randy Burns, Sarah Baker, Greg Carroll and Matt Hull 
 
Also attending: Shannon French 
 
Minutes from October’s meeting were read and approved.   
 
Old Business: Randy gave an update on the veterinary clinic. He said that Rick had 
contacted Ed Kuczynski and was advised that there would be a special exception required 
for the change in use and the alteration of the building. Also, the applicant would need to 
pay for any needed advertising. 
 
Greg asked for an update regarding Stonecrest. Matt said there was no new news. 
 
New Business: There was no new business. 
 
 Motion to adjourn was made by Greg, Sarah seconded. All agreed.  Meeting adjourned at 
7:08 PM. 
 


